

Ke'ena O Ka Meia COUNTY OF MAUI – Kalana O Maui

May 11, 2018

Honorable Yuki Lei K. Sugimura, Chair Policy, Economic Development, and Agriculture (PEA) Committee 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Sugimura:

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWL OF NOMINEE TO THE POLICE COMMISSION

In a letter dated April 20, 2018 I submitted the nomination and resolution of Dwight Burns to the Police Commission, replacing Maxwell "Max" Tsai however at the request of Mr. Burns, due to personal circumstances he is unable to fill the vacancy, therefore I am requesting to withdraw my nomination of Mr. Burns.

Sincerely,

ALAN M. ARAKAWA

Mayor

Attachment

Boards/commissions: MM/pn

(RECEIVED AT PEA MEETING ON 5/14/18

(Mike Molina)

Pili Nahooikaika - Re: Fwd: Withdraw from police commission

From:

Mike Molina

To:

Grace Ishii

Date:

5/10/2018 1:56 PM

Subject: Re: Fwd: Withdraw from police commission

CC:

Nahooikaika, Pili; lynn.araki-regan@co.maui.hi.us

Grace,

This is fine!

Thanks,

Mike

>>> Grace Ishii 5/10/2018 10:30 AM >>>

Is this what you need?

Thanks,

Grace

Grace Ishii

Secretary to the Mayor

County of Maui

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Phone: (808) 270-7855

Fax: (808) 270-7870

Email: grace.ishii@mauicounty.gov >>> Dwight Burns <dwight@hoeisf.com> 5/10/2018 10:28 AM >>>

Aloha Mr Mayor,

This letter is to inform you that I have decided to withdraw from serving on the Police Commissions due to personal matters that recently arose. Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Dwight Burns

Sent from my iPhone